
This is another weekly update for the 300\400 blocks of N Washington Streetscape project.

Another positive week of work resulting in the completion of all concrete pours that require
concrete trucks as well the preparation for brick pacer installation and electrical wiring for the
streetlights.

Next week's look ahead:
Starting installation of brick pavers on 400 block and remaining sections of the 300 block
Continue electrician work pulling wires and preparing for the re-installation of the
decorative streetlights
Finalizing the tree wells for upcoming street tree installation

As always, the schedule is weather dependent though the weather has definitely cooperated for
the last few weeks.  IF any of you have any questions or concerns, please reply to this email or
call me at my office number below.

Enjoy your weekend.

Eric


